District 11 Committee Member (DCM) Report
July 1, 2021

Friends,

In June 2021, I participated in the following activities:
· Big Book Conference Planning Committee Meeting on June 19th: We are finishing details on the program and registration
· NIA20 Summer Assembly on June 25th: 
· Motion 1 was approved: “…elect a Host Committee Chair and Co-Chair for the Illinois State Conference Host Committee at the Winter Assembly starting with the 2025 conference. The election will be every 3 years starting at the Winter Assembly, 2023.” 
· Motion 2 was sent back to committee for rework and discussion. (“…a Spring Assembly Conference Chair and Co-Chair be elected by the Area Assembly. The election would take place at the Fall Assembly 18 months prior to the Conference. (Note that the first election would take place at the Fall Assembly 2021 for the 2023 Spring Conference.) If there is no one elected by the Winter Assembly, the Area will forego the upcoming Spring Assembly Conference.

Other events and communications to share with you: 
· NIA Spring Assembly Minutes
· 71st General Service Conference Committee Considerations
· 71st General Service Conference Advisory Actions
· 71st General Service Conference Recommendations not resulting in Conference Advisory Actions
· Corrections Activity Update
· AA New Board Chairperson announcement
· AA Grapevine and Your Group
· NIA Summer Assembly Final Agenda
· NIA Summer Assembly Packet
· NIA Delegate’s Report
· NIA Treasurer’s Report
· NIA Balance Sheet
· NIA Profit and Loss Statement
· NIA Alternate Treasurers Report
· NIA Alternate Delegate email
· NIA Alternate Delegate Report – Summer Assembly 
· Grapevine on Instagram announcement
· Grapevine News – July 2021
· CPC Train the Trainer – July 26th 
· April 2022 Vacancies for Class B Regional Trustees notification
· Things a Delegate Should Be, Have, Do, Know, Read - presentation

Yes, it’s the first day of July, and I wanted to ensure that everyone is aware that my term as District 11’s District Committee Member, and Pat’s term as our Alternate DCM, are coming to a close at the end of this year. We will hold elections for 2022-2023 at our November business meeting on November 4th.

As a reminder, you can access all Area 20 Committee Meeting/Assembly minutes and reports at: https://aa-nia.org/reports/. All minutes and reports from January 2013 to the present are available to you.
	
And if you’re interested in District 11 minutes and reports (from April 2015 to the present), click here: http://aa-nia-dist11.org/district-meeting-minutes-reports/


In grateful service,
Kate 
Kate D.
D11 District Committee Member
847.644.2315
silver.enthusiast@gmail.com 
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